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Aprit 1, 1961

Archbishep Sien Mansogian, Primate

Diecese of the Armenlan Church ef Nerth America
630 Secend Avenue

New York City

Your Grace:

We are grateful to say Rev. Papazian took time during his busy schedule to
glve the children and adults of St, Haroutune Church cemmunien., The communien
service was held at St, Meark's Episcopal Church,

At this time Eev, Papazisn presented our chairman with a letter, dated March 13
from the Diocese, regarding a lean for our new church,

We understand from the letter that there is new a $10,000 loan evailable for
St. Haroutune Church and that there is also a questionnaire to be answered,
The loan is most certalnly appreciated. Our original estimate of pledges to
be received was slightly high because already we have lost some of our members
but hope to get them back some day.

The new building is starting te take shape now that the weather has been better.
Within a few weeks the trusses should be put up o8 the basement walls will be
finished within a few days.

In closing, we would be obliged if your office would forward the questionnaire
and all detalls concerning the loan,
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